
The Hedingham Herald 16th March 2018 
Dear parents/carers, 

It was lovely to see so many parents/ carers at the 
rearranged Reception Consultation meeting this week. 
We hope that the dialogue with your child’s teacher 
was informative and celebrated strengths, together 
with suggestions on areas to improve.  

 SPRING DISCO!!! 

  

 

Attendance Matters… 

This week’s Attendance Cup is awarded to Year 6 .   

( figures for last week).  
Well done to all in Year  6 for being in school, on time. 

 
 
Science Week.. 
National Science Week at St Peter’s prompted a wide  
range of investigative explorations across            
the key stages.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Book Fair Total: 
A huge thank you to all our pupils, friends and families who 

purchased books at last week’s Book Fair and helped the 

school raise £1,162! 

The school receive 25% of this total to spend on books for 

our school library so we are particularly grateful. 

 

SEND Meeting for parents… 
Thankyou to all our parents/carers of SEND 

pupils who attended this week’s coffee 
morning to meet the school’s SEND governor, 

Mrs Hodges. We hope that you found the  
meeting informative. 

       Rugby prowess… 
Well done to the members of our Years 5/6 school rugby 

team who braved the atrocious weather earlier this week 

to take part in the re-arranged NW schools rugby final. 

The squad, who participated with enthusiasm and fair play 

came 4th overall. Well done to Mrs Stopps and to Mr 

Ramage for assisting with the transport. Discharging their duties… 
After learning about the different foods that Roman's 
consumed in the 1st Century AD, Year 3 forensically 
analysed some 'coprolites’ (fossilized faeces) to 
gather information about what several skeletons ate 
over 2000 years ago.  

Year 5 assembly.. 
Well done to all the children in Year 5, whose assembly 

to the whole school and parents/families detailed the 

story of Shackleton’s journey to the Pole. The research 

was meticulous, and a range of text types including 

diaries and newspaper articles demonstrated the pupils’ 

written skills. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sport Relief Billion Steps Challenge at St 

Peter’s… 
On Friday March 23rd, we will be marking 

the end of Sport Relief Week, by asking all 

pupils who would like to help fund-raise, to 

pay £1 and come to school dressed as their 

favourite sports star. During the day, 

pupils, in their classes, will be ‘stepping 

out’ and contributing towards the billion 

steps challenge. 


